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My Way to You Aug 17 2021 "Passion and interpersonal politics collide. This interracial
romance handles tough topics unflinchingly." - Talia Hibbert, author of Mating the
HuntressLawyer Simon Young is smart, confident, and adept at keeping things with women casualuntil he meets his best friend Marcus's sister, Regina. Immediately intrigued by Regina's
beauty, Simon becomes increasingly enthralled and ultimately risks his friendship to have her
for himself. Social justice writer and activist Regina Kent is usually cautious and savvy.
Yet, unable to resist her attraction to the handsome Simon, she plunges into a torrid affair,
knowing that she chances angering big brother and her less tolerant followers, many of whom
will not accept that one of their most popular pro-Black bloggers is dating an Asian man. As
their clandestine romance evolves, Simon and Regina fall deeper in love. Making sure that
things stay between them becomes progressively impossible, and neither knows how much longer
they can keep Marcus in the dark and the world at bay."Lyndell Williams is an incredible
writer with an amazing ability to captivate readers with her stories. My Way to You is a
witty and gripping BWAM romance full of passion." - Love Journey Books"My Way to You is a
compelling interracial romance that shows how hard it can be for two people to stay together
in a world divided by race."- Nasheed Jaxson, author of Her Justice.
Owned By The Billionaire Oct 07 2020 College student April Edward's life should be so much
better than it is. Things have always been easy for her until her father was arrested for
securities fraud, causing them to lose their home. April finds herself on her own, with no
money, and no one to depend on. When her sorority sister gets her a job working at a posh
upstate resort, she's ecstatic. A week after starting her job one of the guests gets too
grabby and touches her inappropriately. She then gets wrongfully fired. As she struggles to
figure out what to do, alpha billionaire playboy, Nigel Conroy takes notice of her. He heard
that she got fired, and vows to take the ultimate revenge on the country club. April is
cautious. She's not looking for someone to solve her problems. In Nigel though, she has found
someone she could fall in love with, but he might have ulterior motives. Could a shocking
secret he's been hiding put an end to their relationship and rock her to the core? Other
books included in this billionaire bad boy boxed set: The Billionaire's Gift The
Billionaire's Game The Billionaire's Caregiver The Billionaire's Romance Buy Now!
billionaire romance, bad boy romance, contemporary romance, billionaire boss, pregnancy
romance, alpha male, romantic comedy, second chance, books like fifty shades of grey, steamy
romance, sexy, sexy romance, alpha, new adult, young adult, the billionaire's surrogate,
romance, paranormal romance, sports romance, fiction romance, fiction, vacation romance, boss

romance, ceo romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance, friends to lovers, enemies to lovers, age
gap, older man younger woman, rags to riches, funny, sweet, cinderella story, wedding, boss
romance, assistant romance, alpha billionaire, alpha bad boy, bestsellers, bestselling
romance, twists and turns, happily ever after, HEA, no cliffhangers, standalone, boxed sets,
boxed set, series, complete series, lawyer romance, legal, urban, virgin, love at first
sight, soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult romance, romance novels, novels,
romantic novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful, action, adventure, collections,
anthologies, good books to read, best sellers, cheap books, books under 3.00, books under
5.00, book deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades of grey, spicy romance, spicy
books, explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put down, page turners, playboy,
virgin, politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss, employee, first love, fling,
interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class difference, sensual, cozy, angsty,
funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious, innocent, dramatic, serious,
suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary, fairy tale, wedding, single
dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming of age, bullying, bully
romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW, BBW romance, plus size,
plus size romance
Seduced By The Billionaire Aug 05 2020 Curvy college student April Edwards grew up in an
upper-class neighborhood and lived a privileged lifestyle. A couple of months ago, her father
was arrested for securities fraud and all of his assets were seized. Their multi-million
dollar home was boarded up, and now, there's no money left to pay for college. April finds
herself on her own, with no money and no one to depend on. When her sorority sister gets her
a job working at a posh country club, she's ecstatic. While at work, one of the country club
guests touched her inappropriately, and she's wrongfully terminated. As she struggles to
figure out what to do, billionaire playboy, Nigel Conroy takes notice of her. He heard about
her situation and mvowed to take sweet revenge on the country club for firing her. April is
cautious. She is not looking for someone to solve her problems. In Nigel though, she may have
found someone to fall in love with. Other books included in this billionaire romance boxed
set: The Billionaire's Gift The Billionaire Boss The Billionaire's Caregiver The
Billionaire's Wish Take Me Back Buy Now! billionaire romance, bad boy romance, contemporary
romance, billionaire boss, pregnancy romance, alpha male, romantic comedy, second chance,
books like fifty shades of grey, steamy romance, sexy, sexy romance, alpha, new adult, young
adult, the billionaire's surrogate, romance, paranormal romance, sports romance, fiction
romance, fiction, vacation romance, boss romance, ceo romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance,
friends to lovers, enemies to lovers, age gap, older man younger woman, rags to riches,
funny, sweet, cinderella story, wedding, boss romance, assistant romance, alpha billionaire,
alpha bad boy, bestsellers, bestselling romance, twists and turns, happily ever after, HEA,
no cliffhangers, standalone, boxed sets, boxed set, series, complete series, lawyer romance,
legal, urban, virgin, love at first sight, soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult
romance, romance novels, novels, romantic novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful,
action, adventure, collections, anthologies, good books to read, best sellers, cheap books,
books under 3.00, books under 5.00, book deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades
of grey, spicy romance, spicy books, explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put
down, page turners, playboy, virgin, politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss,
employee, first love, fling, interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class
difference, sensual, cozy, angsty, funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious,
innocent, dramatic, serious, suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary,
fairy tale, wedding, single dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming
of age, bullying, bully romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW,
BBW romance, plus size, plus size romance, billionaire boss box set, billionaire seduction
Terms and Conditions Oct 26 2019 The next book in Lauren Asher's hot and sexy Dreamland
Billionaires series Declan and Iris's story is coming soon... Terms and Conditions is the
second book in a series of spicy standalone novels featuring three billionaire brothers.
The Fake Fiance Boxed Set Volume Two (A BWWM Interracial Fake Marriage Romance Boxed Set)
Apr 24 2022 Welcome to the UnReal Marriage series volume two—four MORE books featuring Black
Queens that are looking for short-term love and find forever with their deliciously handsome
white boys. Enjoy books five through eight of the UnReal Marriage books in this limited
edition boxed set. It’s sure to sate all of your BWWM interracial romance cravings in one
collection. Titles included are… The Actor’s Fake Fiancé The Lord’s Fake Fiancé The
Producer’s Fake Fiancé The Publisher’s Fake Fiancé Looking for your next BWWM read? Look no
further! One-click this interracial romance boxed set.

The Billionaire's Slave Mar 12 2021 From the first time Leon Falcon sets his eyes on Penny,
he wants her. Usually, a gentleman of his stature would woo a woman, court her and get her
father's blessing. But Falcon doesn't have to do any of that with Penny because it's 1864
South Carolina, she's a slave, and she can't say no to him or any white man. Falcon's plan is
simple: first, he's going to buy her. He's going to teach her. And then he's going to take
her. But it isn't long before he realizes he's the student once Penny opens his heart to a
love so powerful, it transcends every force that dares to tear them apart.
August Jun 14 2021 August ReissSeven years ago, the love of my life and my parents died in a
robbery that went wrong.Do you know what that can do to a professionally trained hitman?Now I
work for a government organization. My next assignment is to infiltrate the Marchand's
crew.The information given is vague.But what rouses my interest is that the family "business"
of crooks I'm to investigate includes a Bajan little sister whose lips are the definition of
sex and trouble.And yet Natalia's soft curves are off limits-and not because her brothers
will bash my head in. No. It's because she is capable of killing me herself.Natalia Marchand
Anything a man can do, I can do it better.I've lived by that credo my entire life, and with
my dangerous 'job' it's always been true.I'm a rich man's kryptonite. I can pretend to desire
you and then execute a plan to take everything you own.My brothers and I live dangerous
lives.Then in walks muscles, murky green eyes, and a cocky smile. August needs a place to
stay, and he's saved my kid brother's life.Now, he's a god to all my brothers-but can he
really be trusted?My guts say no.I'll put a bullet to his head if my intuition is right.
A Billionaire's Obsession Series Complete Collection Boxed Set (BWWM Interracial Romance
Short Stories) Aug 29 2022
Victor Sep 05 2020 You've never met an ex like Victor...DAWN: Three dates with the
monster.That's the price he's demanding for my freedom.With a growing secret inside my womb,
I have no choice but to accept his deal.But can I tangle with the silent beast without losing
myself again?VICTOR: She's escaped, and I'm undone.A crime lord brought down by one
woman.They're saying that I must let her go. That I'll never be able to win her back.She says
that too.But failure is not an option. Losing her will destroy any humanity I have left.She's
my addiction. My only weakness. The woman I chose over everything else.Three dates. If that's
all I have to prove I'm the man she belongs with, then I'd better make them coun
A Love Inspired Romance Box Set (Interracial Love Romantic Suspense Cheating Wife Husband
Girlfriend Well Endowed Oral Pleasure Cuckold Extramarital Affair Office Intimacy Marriage
Proposal Romance) Feb 29 2020 A Love Inspired Romance Box Set (Interracial Love Romantic
Suspense Cheating Wife Husband Girlfriend Well Endowed Oral Pleasure Cuckold Extramarital
Affair Office Intimacy Marriage Proposal Romance) 1. Interracial Love (Wwbm Interracial
Romance Relationships) Scott is a handsome black student at university who absolutely adores
white women. He makes love to two gorgeous white women in one day: First to the beautiful
brunette Dorine, and then later that evening to the stunning blonde, Jolie. 2. Love and
Romance (Romance and Romantic Suspense) Rayna and Vito are engaged to be married and they
love each other dearly. However, there is something preventing them from enjoying their love
life completely. Will their relationship survive? 3. The Cheating Girlfriend (Cheating
Girlfriend Romance) Paul is in love with Carla, who constantly spurns his advances towards
her. She has a boyfriend and vows never to leave him. However, things take a turn in Paul’s
favor when Carla starts having difficulties in her relationship. 4. She Loves Well Endowed
Men (Well Endowed Romance) After watching a love tape starring Vlad (one of her students) and
his ex-girlfriend, a female university Professor becomes infatuated with him. She desperately
wants him to be her lover despite the fact that she is a married woman. One day, she decides
to invite him into her office to tell him exactly how she feels about him. Once Vlad enters
her office, she can’t help herself. She wants him, but will she have him? 5. Suck It Till I
Come (Oral Pleasure Romance) Ben is driving on the highway with his girlfriend when she
decides to suck him. Distracted from the pleasure that Liz is giving him, he nearly collides
with the car in front of him. After a confrontation with the driver of the other car, Ben
drives to some woods where Liz finishes what she had started. 6. The Extramarital Affair
(Extramarital Cheating Wife Cuckold Romance) Mrs Dickson is an unsatisfied married woman. He
rarely satisfies her in bed. He is a “one-minute-man” who does not last in bed. When the
Dicksons employ a handsome French chef called Tariq, Mrs Dickson is instantly attracted to
him. One morning when her husband is away, she takes advantage of the opportunity and makes
love to her chef in her marital bed. 7. The Pilot and the Beautiful Flight Attendant
(Cheating Husband and Mile High Club Romance) Denise is a flight attendant who is madly in
love with Captain Brown. They have shared a few passionate kisses in the past but Denise
wants more. She wants to sleep with the Captain. She wants him to be her lover, despite the

fact that he is married. During a flight from London to New York, Denise and Captain Brown
are alone in the kitchen when she decides to do something very brave. She knows that if they
are ever going to make love, then she will have to take matters into her own hands. 8. The
Senator and His Mistress (Cheating Husband Mistress Office Romance) When Senator White starts
an affair with the much younger Emily, he thinks that it would be a good idea to employ her
as his personal assistant. After some hesitation, Emily agrees to work for him. With Emily
just a few feet away from him at least five days a week, they can enjoy each other whenever
they want. 9. Love in the Shower (Marital Romance and Intimacy) Joe and his pretty wife Sarah
are very much in love. They can’t wait to get home every Friday night so that they can engage
in their Friday Night ritual: several hours of passionate love making. 10. Will You Marry Me?
– A Very Strange Way to Propose Marriage to a Woman (Marriage Proposal Romance) Jim is very
much in love with his girlfriend Kathy and has plans to propose to her. He wants to ask her
to marry him but he is afraid that she would reject him. He therefore comes up with a
particularly strange way to propose to her, which guarantees that he won’t be rejected.
Redneck Rebellion Jul 24 2019 The 3 rednecks share everything... including her. Three alpha
male country boys.... One Black intellectual woman.... A segregated town that isn’t ready for
interracial love. And now, a race for the district's Congressional seat. A racist opponent
with a dark secret, a murder that shocks the small Southern town, and the woman trapped at
the center with a secret of her own. Can Caroline keep the quad together, or will she have to
choose between the strapping men who love her and her career in politics? Stay alert: If you
aren’t ready for Caroline to get ridden like a bronco by three beefy, strapping, muscular,
and rock-hard country boys, hop away from this searing-hot interracial romance. No cliffhanger and guaranteed HEA.
VICTOR: Her Ruthless Crush Jul 16 2021 Victor. No last name. Totally mysterious. He doesn't
talk. He's insanely hot. And now...I'm supposed to be spending every Thursday with him???
When my dad asked me to tutor the son of an important business associate, I thought I was
agreeing to teach a little kid. Victor's definitely not a kid. In fact, it's hard to believe
we're even the same age. He's way more powerful than any boy I've ever met. Also, way more
intense. He stares at me in this weird way. It almost feels like obsession. But there's no
way he could be attracted to me like I'm attracted to him. I'm just an overweight nerd with
secret dreams I've never dared to tell anyone. Until him. I tell him all of my secrets. But
will I be able to handle it when I find out all of his?
Nailing My Boyfriends Boss Sep 25 2019 When the story of how her boyfriend has been cheating
on her is revealed, Destini's anger rapidly turns to a thirst for revenge. She knows exactly
how to get it, by seducing his hot boss on a night out. That’s not so difficult to do, since
his boss has never made any secret of his lust for her. She’d never planned to make love to
an older, white guy, but makes an exception to give her boyfriend a taste of his own
medicine.
Billionaire Mar 31 2020 Reluctant billionaire Alexander Jacobs was not prepared for the
events that would forever change his life. His parents were recently killed by a drunk
driver, and now, he's forced to run the family's corporation. There's only one problem. He
has zero business experience. He's dreading the upcoming funeral for his parents, but when he
learns that his longtime friend Brienne Warhol is coming, it makes him feel just a little
better. She's attending Columbia Law School, but when she hears about his parents, she knows
she has to be with him. He went to college locally and missed Brienne's friendship when she
left for New York. She fantasizes about him constantly, but he thinks of her only as "one of
the guys." When she finally graduates from law school, they meet up for a celebratory glass
of champagne. She has too much to drink, and before she can stop herself, she kisses him. Her
head is spinning, and after he looks at her like she crossed the line, she feels sick. She
wishes she could take back that damn kiss. Did Brienne ruin her chances of a romantic
relationship with Alexander, the only man she's ever wanted in her life, or did her "move"
spark something inside him that he's never felt before? Books Included In This Boxed Set The
Billionaire's Desire Unexpected Romance The Billionaire's Addiction Buy Now! billionaire
romance, bad boy romance, contemporary romance, billionaire boss, pregnancy romance, alpha
male, romantic comedy, second chance, books like fifty shades of grey, steamy romance, sexy,
sexy romance, alpha, new adult, young adult, the billionaire's surrogate, romance, paranormal
romance, sports romance, fiction romance, fiction, vacation romance, boss romance, ceo
romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance, friends to lovers, enemies to lovers, age gap, older
man younger woman, rags to riches, funny, sweet, cinderella story, wedding, boss romance,
assistant romance, alpha billionaire, alpha bad boy, bestsellers, bestselling romance, twists
and turns, happily ever after, HEA, no cliffhangers, standalone, boxed sets, boxed set,

series, complete series, lawyer romance, legal, urban, virgin, love at first sight,
soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult romance, romance novels, novels, romantic
novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful, action, adventure, collections, anthologies,
good books to read, best sellers, cheap books, books under 3.00, books under 5.00, book
deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades of grey, spicy romance, spicy books,
explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put down, page turners, playboy, virgin,
politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss, employee, first love, fling,
interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class difference, sensual, cozy, angsty,
funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious, innocent, dramatic, serious,
suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary, fairy tale, wedding, single
dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming of age, bullying, bully
romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW, BBW romance, plus size,
plus size romance, billionaire boss box set
Plus Size Romance Apr 12 2021 Curvy girl Amelia Randolph is watching her grandmother's
health deteriorate right before her eyes. It turns out that the sick woman's condition was
caused by drinking contaminants that flowed out of the new water filtration system recently
installed in her home. The company that manufactured the water system is owned by sexy
billionaire bad boy Jacob Montgomery. Amelia relentlessly pursues him in order to get answers
about his faulty water equipment, and when he finally agrees to meet with her, she feels both
hatred and lust toward this gorgeous specimen of a man. Was the defective water filtration
system the result of an honest mistake, or did Jacob purposely tamper with it to seek revenge
on plus size Amelia for uncovering a scandalous secret? 10 additional books are included in
this boxed set! Buy Now! billionaire romance, bad boy romance, contemporary romance,
billionaire boss, pregnancy romance, alpha male, romantic comedy, second chance, books like
fifty shades of grey, steamy romance, sexy, sexy romance, alpha, new adult, young adult, the
billionaire's surrogate, romance, paranormal romance, sports romance, fiction romance,
fiction, vacation romance, boss romance, ceo romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance, friends
to lovers, enemies to lovers, age gap, older man younger woman, rags to riches, funny, sweet,
cinderella story, wedding, boss romance, assistant romance, alpha billionaire, alpha bad boy,
bestsellers, bestselling romance, twists and turns, happily ever after, HEA, no cliffhangers,
standalone, boxed sets, boxed set, series, complete series, lawyer romance, legal, urban,
virgin, love at first sight, soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult romance, romance
novels, novels, romantic novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful, action, adventure,
collections, anthologies, good books to read, best sellers, cheap books, books under 3.00,
books under 5.00, book deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades of grey, spicy
romance, spicy books, explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put down, page
turners, playboy, virgin, politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss, employee,
first love, fling, interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class difference,
sensual, cozy, angsty, funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious, innocent,
dramatic, serious, suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary, fairy tale,
wedding, single dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming of age,
bullying, bully romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW, BBW
romance, plus size, plus size romance
The Looking Glass House Aug 24 2019 Oxford, 1862. Poor, plain Mary Prickett takes up her
post as governess to the daughters of the Dean of Christ Church. When Mary meets Charles
Dodgson, a friend of the family, she is flattered by his attentions and becomes convinced he
plans to propose marriage. But it is also clear that he is drawn to the little girls in
Mary's care, and on a boating trip one sunny day Mr Dodgson tells the story of Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland a curious tale about the precocious Alice Liddell As Mary waits for
her life to change, she becomes increasingly suspicious of Alice's friendship with Mr
Dodgson. Before long, everything Mary believes is turned topsy-turvy, and her determination
to get to the truth will have lasting consequences for all involved...
Extra Stuffing Jan 10 2021 A black woman, white man steamy second chance sports romance
Peter wants his ex back... now. He doesn't care what he has to do to keep Grace this time.
He'll prove his love... whatever it takes. Peter's not the a##hole he was in college. He's a
different guy with a football star's bank account to match. He'll make her belong to him
again. This time, they'll last forever. An autumn-themed multicultural holiday romance for
adventurous and open-minded readers. This is filled with romps between the sheets that will
leave you dripping with anticipation. If you're a strong woman who can handle extra feisty
content, this book is for you.
The Billionaire's Wife 2 & 3 Boxed Set (BWWM Interracial Romance) Sep 29 2022

The Handyman Series Sep 17 2021 The Handyman Series The complete series collection offers
all 5 steamy stories + BONUS preview of unreleased novel Ex Con's Captive. Snag this deal to
have all five books in your collection. 5 burly bossy bad boys find hot romance where they
least expect. 5 unsuspecting, successful black women become the object of their desires. Each
strapping handyman meets his match with a strong black woman who needs a filthy, pleasurebringing hottie in her life to fulfill her every need... THE POOL BOY With her kids off at
college, Kishawn Morris is left to tending her beautiful Los Angeles mansion alone. Her
husband left her for a younger woman and she
Annika's Passion Dec 29 2019 Now that her best friend has found happiness, Annika Bashir is
bursting in anticipation for her own happily ever after. Just one problem: Spoiled and
utterly vain Annika is engaged to a boorish, “family-approved” lawyer who wouldn’t know how
to please a woman with an illustrated set of detailed instructions in hand. He’s perfect on
paper, but a real letdown in reality. But as long as everyone else in Annika’s life gives him
the thumbs-up, she’ll settle. Mad love is just a Hollywood fiction, after all, and she hasn’t
allowed herself to dream that it could as wonderful as it seems to be for others. Marriage,
at its essence, is an exercise in practicality. Enter Dr. Kiran Patil, a handsome, stoic
surgeon at a charity hospital who rocks Annika’s world—and entire worldview—when she breaks
her ankle during a short trip to India. But this doctor doesn’t do shallow, and scorns vapid
women with an affinity for Gucci handbags and extravagant shopping trips. Will he scorn
Annika also? Or will he become seduced by the woman she has become during her trip to exotic
and mystical India, a place that seems to have the power to peel back her shallow layers and
reveal intense passions buried deep down inside? Search Terms: free, freebie, free book, free
books, book, books, free ebook, ebook, free novel, rich, quick read, read, short, serial,
series, college, funny, female protagonist, novel, secret, suspense, thriller, alpha male,
literature, story, stories, hero, fiction, box, box set, boxed, boxed set, romance, free
romance, free romance ebook, free romance ebooks, free romance book, free romance books,
billionaire, wealthy, millionaire, women's fiction, racy, legal, free romance novel, free
romance books, free romance books for young adults, free books to read and download, second
chances, freebie, romance freebie, free, free book, free books, free romance books, free
romance books to download, free alpha male billionaire romance books, free bad boy romance
books, free romance short stories, free second chance romance, free steamy romance books,
free contemporary romance books, free hot romance books, women freebies, free fiction books
for young adults, free love story and romance books, free office romance books, boss romance
books free, beach reads, new adult, free romantic fiction, romance fiction books free, bwwm
free, bwwm romance, bwwm interracial romance books, India, India romance, interracial romance
books free, wealthy, millionaire, billionaire, free romance books, billionaire romance,
wealthy, free romance novel, alpha male, free novel, rich, quick read, read, short, serial,
series, college, funny, female protagonist, novel, secret, suspense, thriller, alpha male,
literature, story, stories, hero, fiction, seduction, sexy, sensual, urban, contemporary,
21st century, current, doctor romance
Her Seductive Dare Jun 02 2020 Nadia Pierre has always had a competitive spirit… When a
game of truth or dare shoves her in the direction of a sexy, brooding stranger at the bar,
she realizes just how in over her head she is. But Nadia has never backed down from a
challenge and she isn’t about to now. Struck by an unwavering attraction to the beautiful but
tipsy grade school teacher, Sean Colt isn’t prepared for the kiss that hurls them both toward
a night filled with explosive passion. Yet when a sudden tragedy reveals a daunting family
secret, Sean discovers his life has been nothing but lies, leaving him uncertain of everyone
around him. Except Nadia. When the ultimate truth is revealed, will it put an end to their
budding relationship—or will Sean and Nadia dare a future together despite it?
Billionaires And Bad Boys Jun 22 2019 billionaire romance, bad boy romance, contemporary
romance, billionaire boss, pregnancy romance, alpha male, romantic comedy, second chance,
books like fifty shades of grey, steamy romance, sexy, sexy romance, alpha, new adult, young
adult, the billionaire's surrogate, romance, paranormal romance, sports romance, fiction
romance, fiction, vacation romance, boss romance, ceo romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance,
friends to lovers, enemies to lovers, age gap, older man younger woman, rags to riches,
funny, sweet, cinderella story, wedding, boss romance, assistant romance, alpha billionaire,
alpha bad boy, bestsellers, bestselling romance, twists and turns, happily ever after, HEA,
no cliffhangers, standalone, boxed sets, boxed set, series, complete series, lawyer romance,
legal, urban, virgin, love at first sight, soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult
romance, romance novels, novels, romantic novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful,
action, adventure, collections, anthologies, good books to read, best sellers, cheap books,

books under 3.00, books under 5.00, book deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades
of grey, spicy romance, spicy books, explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put
down, page turners, playboy, virgin, politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss,
employee, first love, fling, interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class
difference, sensual, cozy, angsty, funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious,
innocent, dramatic, serious, suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary,
fairy tale, wedding, single dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming
of age, bullying, bully romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW,
BBW romance, plus size, plus size romance, billionaire boss box set
The Boy Is Mine Feb 08 2021 Curvy Fashionista Patrice has a serious crush. Michael Matthews
is perfect in every way. He is handsome, mature, ambitious, sexy and an absolute dream. Only
problem is that Patrice feels she simply can not compete for his attention over all the slim
& beautiful models that a man like him can take his pick from. She isn't even sure if he
would ever go for a strong, independent and voluptuous black female like herself. Men like
him never usually did in her world. Could her dream lover actually become a reality? Or is
Patrice destined to remain in the friend zone forever? Find out in this heart warming romance
box set by scrolling up and clicking "buy now"! Warning: This story does contain scenes of a
sexual nature and is the type of book your mama will have warned you about. This black woman
& white man interracial romance bwwm box set part of "the boy is mine" mini-series. LENA SKYE
Q&A ABOUT "THE BOY IS MINE": Q: If a reader has not read "Pretty Fly For A White Guy" then
can they still read this? Lena: I made sure to write this story so it could be read stand
alone even if you did not read the "Pretty Fly" series. There might be the odd mention of
events in the previous books but they are not going to be crucial to the new storyline. After
all, there are plenty of spin off TV shows like Frasier where they stood in their own right
and I feel that "Boy Is Mine" can also be good in its own right and not just a "spin off". Q:
So what made you decide to even do a Spin off rather then start a brand new series? Lena:
Quite simply it was down to the demand! I had many emails from my readers actually wanting me
to carry on with Nicole and Kenneth's story which I took as a compliment. It just showed me
that the readers really loved all those characters so much that they did not want the story
to end and so the only real logical way of keeping it going in some way was by changing focus
to another character. Q: What made you choose Patrice for the spin off? Lena: Patrice was
always everyone's favorite "secondary" character from the first series and with her being the
only single girl left in the group it made sense, plus she is a bad ass! Who wouldn't want to
read about Patrice? Q: Will we see Nicole and Kenneth make a cameo appearance in this story?
Lena: Well, I do not want to give any spoilers away now do I? I think it is best to scroll up
and buy a copy to read for yourself!
Bwwm Club Nov 19 2021 Like black woman white man romance stories? Well you're in luck. In
this book you get 6 BWWM stories in 1 - that's 828 pages of interracial goodness! All of the
books in this bundle can be enjoyed as stand alone stories. That said, all have further parts
in the series, so if you like one more than the rest you can pick up more books with the same
characters when you're ready. Books in this collection are: 1. My Russian Dream: When she
woke that morning, the last thing Sophie expected was to not only meet the man of her dreams,
but to enter into a fast moving whirlwind romance with a mysterious Russian billionaire. Will
it all be too much for Sophie? Or will this be her dream playing out like she's always felt
she deserved? 2. Passion Abroad: Have you ever felt like you just need to get away from it
all? Well that's exactly how Erica feels, and she's going to do something about it! The tale
of a holiday romance which turns into a round the world trip with a passionate and loving new
partner. 3. Home Is Where The Heart Is: When a handsome English billionaire is looking for
homes to add to his portfolio, Julie is assigned the job of helping him out. But will this
billionaire have another reason for his interest in her? 4. Find Me Online: After filtering
through a ton of pervs on a popular interracial dating site, Cherelle finally finds someone
who catches her eye. But is there more to her catch Michael than she originally realizes? And
will he be the man she is looking for? 5. Is Mr White Mr Right: One of the original BWWM
books, and largely held as a classic in the genre. Natasha Black is a strong African American
woman, who has always been career focused and level headed. Nothing has ever been able to
knock her off her game... until now! Enter 'McDreamy', the hunk of a boss at her new dream
job. Will she be able to stay career focused while getting advances from possibly the man of
her dreams? 6. My Billionaire Cowboy: What does a fashion stylist and a fashionably
challenged cowboy have in common?! You're about to find out... Kate is the proud owner of her
own fashion boutique. Bruce is a successful business man who now spends his time on his
passion: working his ranch. When fate brings these two opposites together, there's no denying

there's something there. But is Kate at a point in her life where she is willing to throw
caution to the wind and allow herself to be swept off of her feet by an unexpected love?
Authors of these books: J A Fielding, Esther Banks and Cher Etan; all authors from Saucy
Romance Books. To see more great stories by us, simply search BWWM Club on Amazon Kindle.
Suitable for over 18s only due to all stories having scenes of a sexual nature.
# Marrying a Billionaire (BWWM African American Erotic Romance) Book 2 Feb 20 2022 After
their whirlwind romance and the sudden marriage, Guy Christian and Alani Cole forgot about
everyone including their friends and their families who might object to this union,
especially since they're an integrated couple. Will this minor detail affect their families
and cause them to question why they married in the first place? Who will interfere in their
marriage? And has the bridegroom forgotten to tell Alani something which might doom the happy
arrangement? This is book 2 of Marrying a Billionaire. Key Words bwwm free 1st book erotica
interracial box set, bwwm box set, bwwm box set, erotica box set, erotica box set, bwwm
interracial box set, bwwm erotic romance box set, bwwm erotica, bwwm erotica box set, black
woman mff box set, mff alpha twins box set. bwwm erotica, bwwm erotica box set, black woman
white man box set, African American interracial erotica box set, bwwm, bwwm, bwwm erotica box
set, box set, box set erotica, erotica box set, erotica box set, bw/wm box set, erotica
romance, erotica romance box set, erotica romance box set, box set, box set, erotica. free
book 1, free erotica box set, free erotica box set, free, billionaire romance, billionaire
romance, bwwm billionaire romance, bwwm billionaire romance, free box set, free African
American romance, African American romance box set, African American box set, African
American romance, bwwm romance, bwwm romance, African American erotic romance, African
American erotic romance, African American erotic romance, African American erotic romance,
billionaire bwwm romance, billionaire bwwm erotic romance, billionaire bwwm erotica,
billionaire bwwm erotica, billionaire erotica, billionaire erotica, erotica, erotica free bad
boy books, free romance books, free romance short stories, free second chance romance, free
steamy stories, free contemporary romance, free fiction books, free interracial romance, free
interracial romance, free interracial romance, free new adult, free new adult, free new
adult, free new adult, free new adult, free romance, free romance, free romance, free African
American romance, free bwwm romance, free bwwm romance, free bwwm romance, african american
erotica, bwwm, bwwm romance, bwwm romance erotica, African American erotica, romance, love,
bwwm, bwwm, African American writer, African American writer, black writer,
BWWM Billionaire Mar 24 2022 Broke and depressed, Chloe is overweight, overworked, and in
financial trouble. She works full-time as a teacher and has been taking care of her younger
brother ever since their parents tragically died in a car accident. Sexy Braden Davenport is
a charismatic, professional bike racer, who also happens to be a billionaire. While he still
craves the lavish lifestyle his wealth affords him, he feels empty inside. When he meets plussize Chloe, his world is turned upside down, and he doesn't understand why he's so drawn to
her. She's not gorgeous or sexy like the other women he dates, and to make matters worse, she
has no interest in him. Is Chloe the one thing that bad boy Braden has wished for all his
life or is the challenge of conquering an ordinary curvy girl all he's after? This 2-book
boxed set includes: The Bad Boy's Wish The Billionaire's Secret Buy Now! billionaire
romance, bad boy romance, contemporary romance, billionaire boss, pregnancy romance, alpha
male, romantic comedy, second chance, books like fifty shades of grey, steamy romance, sexy,
sexy romance, alpha, new adult, young adult, the billionaire's surrogate, romance, paranormal
romance, sports romance, fiction romance, fiction, vacation romance, boss romance, ceo
romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance, friends to lovers, enemies to lovers, age gap, older
man younger woman, rags to riches, funny, sweet, cinderella story, wedding, boss romance,
assistant romance, alpha billionaire, alpha bad boy, bestsellers, bestselling romance, twists
and turns, happily ever after, HEA, no cliffhangers, standalone, boxed sets, boxed set,
series, complete series, lawyer romance, legal, urban, virgin, love at first sight,
soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult romance, romance novels, novels, romantic
novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful, action, adventure, collections, anthologies,
good books to read, best sellers, cheap books, books under 3.00, books under 5.00, book
deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades of grey, spicy romance, spicy books,
explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put down, page turners, playboy, virgin,
politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss, employee, first love, fling,
interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class difference, sensual, cozy, angsty,
funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious, innocent, dramatic, serious,
suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary, fairy tale, wedding, single
dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming of age, bullying, bully

romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW, BBW romance, plus size,
plus size romance
Sistaz Club Boxed Set (A BWWM Interracial Romance) Jun 26 2022 Welcome to the Sistaz Club
series—eight books featuring Black Queens that rule New York’s nightclub scene and the
deliciously seductive white boys who love them. Enjoy all eight books in this limited edition
boxed set. It’s sure to sate all of your BWWM interracial romance cravings in one collection.
Titles included are… Charlene’s Choice Patrice’s Passion Roslyn’s Revelation Jessica’s
Journey Angie’s Allure Dana’s Dilemma Taysha’s Trouble Zandra’s Seduction Looking for your
next BWWM read? Look no further! One-click this interracial romance boxed set now!
The Princess Trap Nov 07 2020 From bestselling author Talia Hibbert comes a story of wicked
royals, fake engagements, and the fed-up office worker trapped in the midst of it all… Cherry
Neita is thirty, flirty, and done with men. As far as she can tell, they’re overrated,
overpaid, and underperforming – in every area of life. But a girl has needs, and the smokinghot stranger she just met at the office seems like the perfect one-night stand… Prince Ruben
of Helgmøre is reckless, dominant, and famously filthy. The outcast royal is rebuilding his
reputation – all for a good cause – but he can’t resist a pretty face. And bossy whirlwind
Cherry’s got the face, the body, and the attitude to make Ruben’s convictions crumble. Even
better, when she propositions him, she has no idea who he really is. But when paparazzi catch
the pair, erm, kissing in an alleyway, Ruben’s anonymity disappears faster than Cherry’s
knickers. Now the press is in uproar, the palace is outraged, and Ruben’s reputation is back
in the gutter. There’s only one way to turn this disaster around – and it involves Cherry,
some big fat lies, and a flashy diamond ring. On her left hand. Unfortunately, Cherry isn’t
pleased with Ruben’s ‘fake engagement’ scheme… and neither is the king. The Princess Trap is
a steamy, diverse royal romance featuring a take-no-sh*t heroine and a misunderstood hero
fighting to survive life at the palace. There’s fake relationship fluff, a healthy dose of
angst, and a guaranteed happily-ever-after. Please be aware: this story contains scenes of
abuse that could trigger certain audiences.
The White Billionaire Dec 09 2020 "Money, lies, betrayal, misunderstandings and much more.
Dating a billionaire is never easy. Camille is a young, ambitious African American woman who
lands herself a new job as personal assistant to young Billionaire, Kyle Kane. Kyle is the
sexiest white guy that Camille has ever seen and concentrating at work is not going to be
easy with such a dreamboat around. However, things get very interesting when Kyle suggests
that her job as personal assistant is set to be much more "PERSONAL" then she first
imagined..."-- From back cover.
Bwwm Interracial "Marrying A Billionaire: An Arrangement" Book 3 Dec 21 2021 Alani Cole
didn’t get what she wanted by marrying a handsome billionaire, and now she has to get a real
job. One that will pay enough where she has to drive to work, put up with a boss, and
accompany him on dinner dates because after all she was his personal assistant. Having a PA
was proving to be a godsend especially since no PA would put up with Guy Christian’s bad
temper since Alani had walked out on him. At first Guy Christian hadn’t recognized his new PA
because her hair and makeup was different, and because he hadn’t known Alani but a couple of
weeks before they married. But he soon realized that the beautiful black woman he’d offered a
job to, was Alani, and she deserved what he aimed to give her for putting him through
heartache and worry over her. What will Guy Christian do to teach Alani a lesson, or will she
turn the tables on him and teach him a bigger lesson? Key words interracial, bwwm, free 1st
book erotica interracial box set, bwwm box set, bwwm box set, erotica box set, erotica box
set, bwwm interracial box set, bwwm erotic romance box set, bwwm erotica, bwwm erotica box
set, black woman box set. bwwm erotica, alpha male, bwwm erotica box set, black woman white
man, African American interracial erotica box set, bwwm, bwwm, bwwm erotica box set, box set,
box set erotica, erotica box set, erotica box set, bw/wm box set, erotica romance, erotica
romance box set, erotica romance box set, box set, box set, erotica. free book 1, free
erotica box set, free erotica box set, free, billionaire romance, billionaire romance, bwwm
billionaire romance, bwwm billionaire romance, free box set, free African American romance,
African American romance box set, African American box set, African American romance, bwwm
romance, bwwm romance, African American erotic romance, African American erotic romance,
African American erotic romance, African American erotic romance, billionaire bwwm romance,
billionaire bwwm erotic romance, billionaire bwwm erotica, billionaire bwwm erotica,
billionaire erotica, billionaire erotica, erotica, erotica Uk, multiracial, Uk adult,
erotica, uk erotica, UK multicultural, Uk bwwm, Uk bwwm, Uk interracial, bwwm
The Billionaire's True Love Trilogy Boxed Set (BWWM Interracial Romance) Oct 31 2022
Curvy Romance Boxed Set May 14 2021 From bestselling romance author J.L. Ryan, comes this

steamy billionaire BBW romance boxed set! Depressed and broke, curvy girl Rachel Greene only
has a couple of months left before her money runs out. She lives in a sleazy apartment and
fears for her safety every day. Worried that she won't have enough money to pay her rent,
she's ecstatic when she's hired by billionaire bad boy, Byron Blakemore. There's a sizzling
attraction between plus size Rachel and charismatic Byron, but they're as different as night
and day. He's a cocky rich guy, and she's a sweetheart. Sexy-as-hell Byron is hopelessly
addicted to big beautiful women and refuses to settle down, but could one heart-pounding
secret about Rachel's life make him change his mind forever? Buy Now! billionaire romance,
bad boy romance, contemporary romance, billionaire boss, pregnancy romance, alpha male,
romantic comedy, second chance, books like fifty shades of grey, steamy romance, sexy, sexy
romance, alpha, new adult, young adult, the billionaire's surrogate, romance, paranormal
romance, sports romance, fiction romance, fiction, vacation romance, boss romance, ceo
romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance, friends to lovers, enemies to lovers, age gap, older
man younger woman, rags to riches, funny, sweet, cinderella story, wedding, boss romance,
assistant romance, alpha billionaire, alpha bad boy, bestsellers, bestselling romance, twists
and turns, happily ever after, HEA, no cliffhangers, standalone, boxed sets, boxed set,
series, complete series, lawyer romance, legal, urban, virgin, love at first sight,
soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult romance, romance novels, novels, romantic
novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful, action, adventure, collections, anthologies,
good books to read, best sellers, cheap books, books under 3.00, books under 5.00, book
deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades of grey, spicy romance, spicy books,
explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put down, page turners, playboy, virgin,
politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss, employee, first love, fling,
interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class difference, sensual, cozy, angsty,
funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious, innocent, dramatic, serious,
suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary, fairy tale, wedding, single
dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming of age, bullying, bully
romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW, BBW romance, plus size,
plus size romance, billionaire boss box set
The Billionaire's True Love 2 & 3 Boxed Set (BWWM Interracial Romance) Jul 28 2022
The Fake Fiance Boxed Set Volume One (A BWWM Interracial Fake Marriage Romance Boxed Set)
May 26 2022 Welcome to the UnReal Marriage series—four books featuring Black Queens that are
looking for short-term love and find forever with their deliciously handsome white boys.
Enjoy the first four UnReal Marriage books in this limited edition boxed set. It’s sure to
sate all of your BWWM interracial romance cravings in one collection. Titles included are…
The Singer’s Fake Fiancé The Doctor’s Fake Fiancé The Widow’s Fake Fiancé The Photographer’s
Fake Fiancé Looking for your next BWWM read? Look no further! One-click this interracial
romance boxed set now!
Billionaire Boys Club Jan 28 2020 Frantic and facing eviction, waitress Marisa Jamison is
crushed when she loses her job at a restaurant. Discouraged and losing hope, she stumbles
upon a job ad working for billionaire lawyer, Jeffrey Bradley. Intimidated because she feels
under-qualified, she hesitates about applying but figures she has nothing to lose. During the
interview, charismatic Jeffrey is rude and makes her feel like a fool. Miraculously, she gets
the job, and while she's grateful that her financial situation will soon be brighter, she
won't get a paycheck for two weeks. She asks her new boss if he can advance her some cash so
that she can pay her rent, but he refuses. He says his company has "rules," about things like
this. Could these "rules" have something to do with a scandalous secret that he's hiding
about his past? Buy Now! billionaire romance, bad boy romance, contemporary romance,
billionaire boss, pregnancy romance, alpha male, romantic comedy, second chance, books like
fifty shades of grey, steamy romance, sexy, sexy romance, alpha, new adult, young adult, the
billionaire's surrogate, romance, paranormal romance, sports romance, fiction romance,
fiction, vacation romance, boss romance, ceo romance, boss, ceo, workplace romance, friends
to lovers, enemies to lovers, age gap, older man younger woman, rags to riches, funny, sweet,
cinderella story, wedding, boss romance, assistant romance, alpha billionaire, alpha bad boy,
bestsellers, bestselling romance, twists and turns, happily ever after, HEA, no cliffhangers,
standalone, boxed sets, boxed set, series, complete series, lawyer romance, legal, urban,
virgin, love at first sight, soulmates, modern romance, love and sex, adult romance, romance
novels, novels, romantic novels, romantic books, suspense, suspenseful, action, adventure,
collections, anthologies, good books to read, best sellers, cheap books, books under 3.00,
books under 5.00, book deals, romance deals, free, free books, fifty shades of grey, spicy
romance, spicy books, explicit books, explicit romance, books you can't put down, page

turners, playboy, virgin, politician, love triangle, menage, best friends, boss, employee,
first love, fling, interracial romance, soulmates, one-night stand, class difference,
sensual, cozy, angsty, funny, clean and wholesome, dark, silly, mysterious, innocent,
dramatic, serious, suspenseful, optimistic, lighthearted, vacation, contemporary, fairy tale,
wedding, single dad, affair, good guy, first kiss, good girl, sugar daddy, coming of age,
bullying, bully romance, friendship, curvy, curvy girl romance, curvy romance, BBW, BBW
romance, plus size, plus size romance, billionaire boss box set
The Reporter's Fake Fiance (A BWWM Interracial Fake Marriage Romance) Oct 19 2021 Lana is
about to supercharge her career. Except there’s one problem… She needs to marry her hated
rival to do it! Seriously, it’s like Tate Anderson was created by God to be a pain in Lana’s
luscious backside. Everything about him rubs her the wrong way. They way he’s constantly one
upping her. Or always there to swoop in whenever she makes a misstep. She’d be perfectly fine
ignoring him, but now this Black Queen must marry him! See Tate and Lana are the best
reporters in their field. So when their boss needs two of his greatest to pose as a couple
and bring down a shady operation, he’s got only one place to turn. They don’t need to like
each other—just pretend to love each other. You’d think something like this would be easy to
two seasoned professionals. But never discount what happens when you put opposites in the
same vicinity. When Lana and Tate are forced to work together, will they realize that
pretending to be in love isn’t as hard as it looks? Especially if there’s already something
there to start?
Bound and Gagged Nov 27 2019 0.99 cents for a limited time only! Get the discounted price
for this standalone full-length 50,000+ word interracial romance novel with NO cliffhanger
and a guaranteed HEA. After taking one look at May Roberts, Ben knows he has to have her.But
he's a player known for breaking hearts and May is tired of playing games. After a night of
the hottest sex she's ever experienced, May promises herself it won't happen again.But
something about Ben awakens kinky cravings she never knew she had. It's hard to stay away
from him after lusty late night romps...in his BMW...in coat check... and all over the
cityBen must convince her that he's changed, but with his shady past, he has an uphill battle
ahead. This book is for lovers of hot and steamy action between the sheets. If you enjoy
romance between beautiful, strong black women and handsome, alpha male white men, you'll
enjoy this book. Take a look inside to get a taste of what you're missing... This BWWM novel
is an extra-steamy read so hot it might melt your Kindle.
The Billionaire's Triplets May 02 2020 A passionate fling with a billionaire at a business
conference in Switzerland left Lissa Edwards breathless and wondering if she'd finally found
Mr. Right. He seemed as eager as she was to see if they could become more than just lovers,
and she believed him when he promised to keep the cross-continental relationship going to see
where things might lead. But after Lissa return to her consulting firm in New York and Julio
Torres returned to his business empire in Europe, he didn't call. Days passed and then weeks
passed and despite some mild attempts to reach out to him, Julio didn't get back to her.
Saddened and disappointed, Lissa had far too much pride to moan and groan or press him for an
explanation. Men say things they don't mean to get you in bed - and that's all it was. She's
wasn't about to chase after some man, no matter how amazing she felt in his arms...no matter
how much her heart kept telling her that 'he was the one.' But, her determination to forget
about the sexy billionaire, and to move on as if they'd never had that weekend in Switzerland
gets blown to heck when Lissa finds out she's pregnant with the billionaire's triplets.
Mr and Mrs Kane - the Complete Series Jul 04 2020 All 3 books from the Mr & Mrs Kane trilogy
are together for the first time. It turns out that getting married was only the beginning for
the world's most popular interracial couple. Young billionaire Kyle Kane and his wife Camille
have been through a fair bit of drama during their relationship. However, they both thought
that once they had walked down the aisle it would be plain sailing there after. They were
wrong. 3 years on from their fairytale wedding and it seems the honeymoon period is over.
With Kyle sneaking around and acting suspiciously, Camille is determined to find out the
truth. Even if it might not be the type of truth that she can handle. One thing is for sure,
being a billionaire's wife is never going to be easy...
Muffin Top Bakery Complete Series (A BWWM Romance Novel Collection) Jan 22 2022 These Black
Queens are cooking up something special at the Muffin Top Bakery! Grab the complete series
and save! Triple Dare -Bridgid wasn’t looking for love when she left her corporate job and
returned to her small Texas hometown, but Momma is knocking on Heaven’s door, and someone has
to manage the family business. Triple Bond -Regina never thought she needed a man to be
happy… then Michael came. Except, he didn’t make her smile with joy. No, he made her furious.
Triple Down -Trulia Grant left the big city to find herself. Instead, she found a man who

helped her discover a whole new world…
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